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This bill is NO GOOD for ethical provision of health care. 

We are healers not "killers." 

There is a huge difference between helping patients at the end of life receive the 

comfort measures they need and crossing the line into physician-assisted suicide. 

This opens the door for nurse practitioners and physician assistants to facilitate 

assisted suicide as well--something far outside their scope of practice. 

 

Please oppose. 

Steven Presley, MD 


